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Mr. Sciretta,
I have been attending the licensing hearings in Crawford, NE for (Cameco) Crow Butte
 Resources
and request that these licenses be refused. After hearing testimony of many experts it is
 apparent that this company will go to any measure to profit financially. What they have been
 allowed to do is criminal and has to be stopped NOW!
Scott Kile
Resident/landowner      
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